
 Dear Parents: 
Our teachers are all working hard on completing assessments for the children and putting together   

“Parent Reports” that we will be sending home this month.  “Parent Reports” are our way of providing you 
with written communication of your child’s progress and development in our program.  Reports will go home 
in October, February and May.  Based on your child’s “Parent Report,” you may decide that you would like 

to set up a phone conference with your child’s teacher(s).   
We will be scheduling conferences on an individual basis.   

If you have concerns about your child’s progress in our program,  
please do not hesitate to inquire about scheduling a conference. 

We have soooo much going on this month, be sure to read your newsletter  
so you don’t miss out on all of our exciting activities! 

On behalf of everyone here at Discovery Isle, 
we would like to wish you and your family a Safe and Happy Halloween! 

 

*Ms. Renee & Ms. Jen* 

’
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The week of Oct. 24 - Oct. 28, 2016,  

I will be attending the 

Nobel Learning Communities 

Annual Principal’s Conference.   

In my absence, Ms. Jennifer  

will be supervising the center.   

I will be in contact with her each day,  

and retrieving messages.   

If needed, you may leave a  

message for me at the front desk, or if you 

would rather email me, please feel free to 

do so at: Renee.Espinosa@nlcinc.com 

 

I know that the children, families and staff 

will be in good hands with Ms. Jennifer! 

 

Thank you, 

Renee Espinosa, Principal 

When? Friday, October 14th, 6:30 p.m.- 8:00 p.m.* 

 

Where? Discovery Isle, Murrieta Center 

 

What? Our lower parking lot will be blocked off for our event.   

We have parents who have volunteered to decorate their car trunks  

and the children will “trunk or treat” at each car–  

playing games and collecting treats. 

We will have a variety of raffle prizes for families to win–  

raffle tickets will be on sale in the office beforehand,  

as well as that evening! 

 

Have your child wear their costume**,  

bring the family, and have a fun and safe night! 

 

*All children need to be picked up from the center by 6p.m.   

The center will close at 6p.m.  Please pick up on time– we have a lot of setting up to do!  

**Please keep in mind that there will be small children at this event,  

and that “scary” costumes might frighten them. 
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Halloween Festivities 
On Monday, October 31st, each classroom will be hosting a Halloween trick-or-treat station..  Your child is invited to 
wear their costume to school on this day.  We do ask that children do not wear masks, or include weapons as a 

 part of their costume. Any hand held accessories that coordinate with their costume should be kept at home for safe 
keeping as well.  Please bring your child to school with their costume on, but also pack a change of clothes.   

We will be wearing costumes for Trick-or-Treating and then taking 
 them off for the remainder of the day. 

 
We look forward to Halloween!   

It is a fun and exciting day for the children. 
If your child is not scheduled to attend on October 31st and you would like them to participate  

in the Halloween activities, you are more than welcome to add an extra day 
(if space is available in your child’s classroom). Please inquire at the front desk. 

Pumpkin Decorating Contest 
 

Each classroom will be creating a class pumpkin 
to enter into our contest.  Families will be invited 

to vote on the pumpkins during the  
week of October 25th - 28th.  

The class who wins the BEST OVERALL pumpkin 
will win an ice cream party! 

Detach and Post at Home 
For Quick Reference! 

 

Center Fundraisers 
Please know that we offer several fundraisers throughout the year, and 
we do not expect you to participate in ALL of them!  Please pick and 
choose the ones that fit your needs the most.  We appreciate all of your 

support, but we also do not want you to feel like we are nickel and 
diming you all the time!  The money we raise from our fundraisers goes 
towards extra fun supplies and events that we offer around the center 

throughout the year.  Thank you for all you do for us! 
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With witches, goblins, and super-heroes descending on neighborhoods across America, the American Red 
Cross offers parents some safety tips to help prepare their children for a safe and enjoyable trick-or-treat 
holiday. Halloween should be filled with surprise and enjoyment, and following some common sense  
practices can keep events safer and more fun. 

 Walk, slither, and sneak on sidewalks, not in the street. 
 Look both ways before crossing the street to check for cars, trucks, and low-flying brooms. 

 Cross the street only at corners. 

 Don't hide or cross the street between parked cars. 

 Wear light-colored or reflective-type clothing so you are more visible.  
     (And remember to put reflective tape on bikes, skateboards, and brooms, too!) 
 Plan your route and share it with your family. If possible, have an adult go with you. 
 Carry a flashlight to light your way. 

 Keep away from open fires and candles. (Costumes can be extremely flammable.) 
 Visit homes that have the porch light on. 

 Accept your treats at the door and never go into a stranger's house. 
 Use face paint rather than masks or things that will cover your eyes. 

 Be cautious of animals and strangers. 
 
 
Have a grown-up inspect treats before eating. And don't eat candy if the package is  
already opened. Also remember, small, hard pieces of candy are a choking hazard for 
young children. 

Halloween Safety Tips 

Fall School Portraits 
Lifetouch photographers will be in the center on 

Thursday, Oct. 27th & Friday, October 28th. 
All children will be photographed, & you will have the  

option to preview and purchase at a later date.*   
There is no obligation to purchase! 

Watch for further information about the  
background on the front door of the center.   

Also, watch for the class schedules to see what day  
your child will be photographed. 

 
*Photo proofs will be released to the families to preview at home and return at a later date 
with proper payment.  All packages not returned will be billed to your account and collected  

accordingly.  Our school becomes financially responsible for all unreturned packages.   
We appreciate your cooperation in returning all photographs and payments.    



 

Discovery Isle 

23785 Washington Ave. 

Murrieta, CA 92562 

(951) 304-3033 

 

Visit our Website 
www.discoveryisle.com 
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